NGUYEN DUNG,MD.Ph.D Wednesday, 20th Aug, 2003
Vice Dean
Hue Medical College

VIET NAM

Mr Francis (Chuck) THEUSH
Library of Vict Nam Project
USA

Dear Mr. Theush,

On behalf of Hue Medical College, I would like to show our gratitude to
LIBRARY OF VIETNAM PROJECT and to you, Mr. Theush, for your kind
and enthusiastic support. '

We are going to have such computers installed and put them in operation as
soon as possible to meet the needs of teachears and students to access study
with internet.

We believe the increasing number of computers now can help us do good
service for teachers and students .

We would also like to thank you for what you are going 1o help us with the
books and tapes and appreciate your entiring efforts to make things done.

With best wishes and kindest regards to you and your colleagues.




